
From: jeremy@tiosmexicancafe.com  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 10:07 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Special Exempt Use Hearing 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This email is to express support for Arbors Wellness' Special Exemption Use. As a business 

owner in the area I can say that they are good neighbors. I believe they have a positive 

impact on business downtown. 

 

Jeremy Seaver 

Tios Mexican Cafe 
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